
                           
Mon,  Sept 26 Tues,  Sept 27 Wed,  Sept 28 Thurs, Sept 29 Fri,  Sept 30

Cinna Mini Egg Patty
Toast

Donut Breakfast Taco No School

Sloppy Joe
Corn

Walking Taco
Refried Beans
Cookie

Haystacks
Glazed Carrots

Goulash
Bread

No School

Lamoni Elementary 
Newsletter
September 26-September 30, 2022

PRIDE
PLEDGE

P  I will have    
PERSEVERANCE

R I will have 
RESPECT

I  I will have 
INTEGRITY

D  I will have 
DISCIPLINE

E  I will have 
ENTHUSIASM

September 28! ! Picture Day
September 29! ! PRIDE Assembly 2pm
September 30! ! Professional Development - 
! ! ! ! NO SCHOOL
October 5! ! ! Iowa’s Healthiest State Walk
October 10!! ! Picture Retakes
October 12!! ! Vision Screenings
October 21!! ! Professional Development-
! ! ! ! NO SCHOOL
November 7 & 10! Early Dismissal @ 1pm
! ! ! ! Parent Teacher Conferences 3-7pm

Specials Schedule Sept 26-Sept 30

Grades K-1   Mon-C  Tues-D  Wed-A   Thu-B  Fri-C

Grades 2-5  See Below

Homecoming Parade is TODAY @ 1pm with a pep rally after at Central 
Park.  Come enjoy the fun!



Picture Day is Wednesday, September 28th
All preschool and elementary students will have their portrait taken by Jostenspix on September 
28th.  See attached flyer for more information about how to purchase photos.

Drop Off for Breakfast
If you are dropping your child off for breakfast in the morning, please drop them off at the high 
school doors.  

The Lamoni Community Schools Food Pantry Has Gone Digital!
The Lamoni Community Schools Food Pantry is up and running and is now easier than ever to use!  
Go to lamonischools.org, click on More... , then Food Pantry and then Food Pantry Order Form.  
Simply fill the form out and hit submit!  Paper order forms are still available only upon request.

Remember, orders will only be filled if a TEFAP (The Emergency Food Assistance Program) 
application has been submitted and accepted.  Applications are also available in the Food Pantry 
tab on our website.  Only one application per family is necessary.

School Meals
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the USDA provided free meals to all school children for 
the past two academic years.  Unfortunately, this program ended after the 2021-22 school year.

In order to receive meal assistance for the 2022-23 school year, a new Iowa Eligibility Free and 
Reduced Application will need to be completed to see if you qualify.  A new application must be 
completed each year.  Applications are available at lamonischools.org.  If you have any questions, 
please email sjones@lamonischools.org.






